
From: Adrien Helm < >  
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 10:59 AM 
To: Renner, Jamie <Jamie.Renner@vermont.gov> 
Subject: Re: BSC Assets 
  

Mr. Renner, 

Thank you for your email. I am writing in order that we each 
have a clear record of this communication.  

My public records request is for any notes or memoranda of 
yours concerning your time spent with Ms. Lowther going over 
her financial records of the Barton Senior Center.  
However at this point I would expand my request to include any 
reports or memoranda or other written communication you 
wrote or received concerning the Barton Senior Center transfer 
of assets to Greater Barton Arts, including any communication 
which triggered the initiation of your inquiry and investigation 
of this matter. 

I realize this request will make more work for you, however, 
GBA's request to use four tables and some chairs has "kicked 
the hornet's nest" and I need to protect GBA with all possible 
facts. 

Thank you. 

 




